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October 15th, 2022 

 

Greetings from Senator Victor Oh 

 

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the 52nd 

Anniversary Celebration of Canada-China Diplomatic Relations and Mid-Autumn 

Festival, organized by the Canada-China Culture and Art Association.  

 

The 52nd Anniversary Celebration of Canada-China Diplomatic Relations and Mid-

Autumn Festival provides us with a great opportunity to showcase Chinese 

Canadians wonderful cultural heritage and highlight the deep, and fruitful, people-

to-people ties between the Chinese and Canadians.  

 

I would like to commend the Canada-China Culture and Art Association for their 

continued commitment to our community. I would also like to thank all staff and 

volunteers who contributed to making this event possible. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable event. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

The Honourable Victor Oh  

Senator - Ontario 


